
Foundation 2 Homework          6.12.19 

 

 
 

This week in F2 we have been learning all about the zoo in preparation for our zoo trip on 

Monday. Please make sure your child is wearing warm clothing and suitable shoes to walk 

around the zoo.   

In Letters and Sounds we have learnt new Phase 2 and Phase 3 phonemes and re-visited the 

tricky words.  

In Maths we have been consolidating our learning of 11. We have been figuring out lots of 

different ways to make a total of 11. (9 and 2, 10 and 1 etc). 

In the classroom, we have been independently naming 3D shapes after finding them in the 

green slime, we have been making zoo animals in the Creative Area and we have been 

practising our Christmas Nativity.  

 

Activities  

 Please practise your words from the Christmas Nativity. Remember to speak in a 

loud, clear voice. 

 Talk about which animal you are most looking forward to seeing at the zoo. Can 

you find out a fact about this animal to share? 

 

Mrs Lucan, Mrs Eccles and Mr Hall 


